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SENT TO: Hazel Tow, Bill Sullivan, Nancy Anderson, Burl Stiff

Chancellor and Mrs. William D. McElroy will host the eighth annual black-tie dinner dance honoring the
members of the University of California, San Diego Chancellor's Associates and the Board of Overseers Friday,
June 27.

About 150 guests will attend the affair in the main dining room of the Revelle Commons at UC San Diego. In
addition to the honored guests, members of the chancellor's administrative staff will also attend.

This will be the final dinner-dance for which Chancellor and Mrs. McElroy will serve as hosts. Chancellor
McElroy will step down from the Chancellor's Office on July 1 to return to teaching and research in the
Department of Biology at UC San Diego.

For more information contact: Paul West, 452-3120
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